
From: ronpower@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: scotto"brien@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Cc: pharrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca; jasonkean@lowerchurchillproject.ca; gregsnyder@lowerchurchillproject.ca;

normandbechard@lowerchurchillproject.ca; mikecollins@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: Acceleration of Engineering Design Work for South Dam, Cofferdams and North RCC Dam
Date: Monday, June 24, 2013 10:50:19 AM

Scott - As discussed, I want to accelerate the detailed engineering work for the noted
structures. Based on the material presented in the "Checkpoint: Component 1 - "Detailed
Engineering": Plan to the Finish Line" meeting on Friday, there is a need to employ resources
to make this happen.

I will be approaching Hatch, today, to see who can be made available.

Greg - I would like for you to see if Mohammed Afif can be made available for 2 to 3 months.

Regards,

Ron

Ron Power, P. Eng.
General Project Manager
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709-737-4245 c. 709-746-8498 f. 709-737-1985
e. RonPower@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. http://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that
nobody gets hurt?
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